

architecture · civil engineering = landscape architecture · interior design

May 3, 2019

Mr. Chuck Adams Superintendent Spencer County Schools

Via email: charles.adams@spencer.kyschools.us

Dear Mr. Adams:

We would be honored for the opportunity to collaborate with you on your upcoming renovations and addition to Spencer County Early Learning Center. Please accept our Letter of Interest in providing architectural services for your exciting project.

We are uniquely qualified to help.

RossTarrant Architects is the only architectural firm in Kentucky that is exclusively focused on educational facility design.

- Your project will benefit from the experience we have gained through collaboration with 64 school districts over the past 49 years.
- Having designed a wide range of ENERGY STAR, LEED and Net Zero facilities, we know how to help
  you save energy and create a healthier space for students, faculty and staff. We can show you how
  to limit the dollars you spend on operations and maintenance and keep the money in your General
  Fund focused where you need it most—on your curriculum.
- Every design we create is unique. We don't do cookie-cutter schools. Our goal is to design a facility
  that will meet <u>your</u> individual needs better than any other facility possibly could.

Ask around. We think you'll like what you hear.

## Our reputation is no accident.

We don't just design projects, we build relationships. Our goal is to create long-term partnerships with our clients, and to help them rise to the challenge of meeting increasing needs and demands with fewer resources. We aren't a firm who cherry picks projects, and we won't hand you a design off the shelf. We listen, we work hard and we're in it for the long haul.

Thank you for the opportunity to express our interest in your upcoming projects. We would be honored to help you achieve your goals.

Sincerely, Rady Brackli

Randy S. Brookshire, AIA, LEED AP BD+C

Senior Principal